
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 2:16 PM 
To: Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros 
<greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; 
David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan 
<godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; yyan@yrmg.com 
Subject: Vacancy of the office of Mayor 

  

Dear Councillors, Clerks and Reporter, 
  

As a concerned resident of Richmond Hill, I am writing to let you know that I would like to have a by-election 
to decide who our mayor is.  In consideration of the Democratic process and the cost involved, I support an 
on-line voting for there by-election. 
  

I am also aware that a general election might be called in 2022.  If that is the case, discussion will need to 
take place if a by-election is worth pursuing in terms of cost involved to have a new mayor for a relatively 
short period. 
 

Thank you for your attention.    
  

Tammy Chan 
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